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| write to you to express my concern and opposition at the recent proposal of Dublin Port to undertake a dredging
project that will see 9.7 million tonnes of dredge waste into Dublin Bay.

This is Ireland’s only designated biosphere. It has particular significance for our wildlife, recreational activities and
brings hundreds of thousands of visitors to the area each year. It is crucial that this area is protected from potential
harm caused by the dumping this amount of dredge waste. R4
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The redistribution of such a vast amount of sediment and dredgg@wq@e could have potentially disastrous effect of
the epifauna of the bay and could negatively impact on the pggt ted wildlife species the bay is famous for.

| am a SCUBA diver who dives in Dublin Bay all year arounq@r@lt is a huge part of my life. | know first hand the
beauty and abundance of life just under the surface of. Q,() i\ﬁ’Q\Bay

| don't object to the dredging project, which in its serg&\gkﬁmpaCt on the Bay, only to the waste disposal method
proposed. q

There must be a disused quarry or landfill sight @B@re this waste can be disposed of which is not a UNESCO
biosphere! | am very concerned about the potgﬁ*tlal for the release of hydrogen sulphide in the area around the
dredging. Similar emissions of hydrogen sulgftide were reported in Cork and that operation was 10 times smaller
than this proposal. Further to these poteritial emissions is the possibility of dredging up heavy metal deposits often
found in shipping ports. Such deposits are often harmless when trapped in the sediment but could prove disastrous
if disturbed and then redistributed into the coastal waters. Lets not disgrace ourselves by destroying this

beautiful amenity on our capitals doorstep with this toxic waste.

Yours sincerely,

Dermot Moynihan
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